
Mr. Kudera’s Weekly Outline:  May 22 to 25 

Music 

Grade One 

The students will watch a variety of movie clips and determine the type of music they think 

would be appropriate to go along with the clip.  We will continue to practice the songs Goodbye 

My Friend, Into the Woods Finale, and Steps of the Palace. 

Grade Two 

The students will be introduced to chromatic percussion instruments.  They will differentiate 

between chromatic and non-chromatic instruments. They will continue to practice the songs 

Goodbye My Friend, Into the Woods Finale, and the opening to Part IX of the play. 

Grade Three 

The students will continue to practice reading choral multi-part choral scores.  They will learn 

about the four basic vocal ranges:  soprano, alto, tenor, and bass.  We will continue to practice 

the songs Goodbye My Friend, Into the Woods Finale, and I Know Things Now. 

Grade Four 

Theory 

• Note reading drills. 

• The students will continue to study analyzing measures with notes and rests based on 

time signatures. 

Choral 

• The students will continue to practice Goodbye My Friend, Giants in the Sky, and Into the 

Woods Finale. 

Grade Five 

Theory 

• Note reading drills with ledger lines and spaces. 

• Review dynamic markings 

• The students will continue to review musical genres 

Choral 

• Into the Woods Finale 

• Goodbye My Friend 

Grade Six 

Music in Media:  The students will continue composing music for a commercial jingle.  This mini-

project is due on May 24.  The students will continue to practice Goodbye My Friend, Into the 

Woods Finale, and Ever After 

Grade Seven 

The students will continue to study the history and development of percussion instruments.  

They will also continue to practice Witch’s Rap. 

 



Grade Eight 

The students will be introduced to the Romantic Era of music.  They will also practice the song It 

Takes Two. 

 

Computers 

Grade Three 

No computer class this week due to the holiday. 

Grade Five 

No computer class this week due to the holiday.  However, the students can continue to work 

through their programming exercises at home. 

Grade Six 

No computer class this week due to the holiday.  However, the students can continue to work 

through their BASIC worksheet package.  Students wishing to continue working on their projects 

at home are encouraged to bring their own USB flash drives.  A coding unit test is scheduled for 

June 4th. 

Grade Seven 

No computer class this week due to the holiday.  However, the students can continue to work 

on their coding assignments.  All the assignments are posted on the virtual classroom page in 

repl.it.  A coding unit test is scheduled for Monday, May 28th. 

Grade Eight 

The students will continue to work on their coding assignments.  Students are encouraged to 

complete all coding assignments prior to June 1st.  A coding unit test is scheduled for Friday, 

June 1st. 

 

Media Arts 

Grade Three 

The students will write their own Rhyming-Poetry. 

Grade Five 

The students will complete their social studies web pages. 

Grade Six 

The students will learn how to create footnotes in Microsoft Word documents. 

 

 

https://userfiles-secure.educatorpages.com/userfiles/GAAMusic/Computers_Homework/Gr_5/The%20Basics%20of%20BASIC%20-%20Grade%205.pdf

